
 
October was a very busy month.  
One of the highlights was a visit from 
Mayor Inman and Sue Bradford from 
Enchanted Florist.  They gave every 
resident five beautiful roses.  These 
were given in honor of the contribu-
tions they have made in this commu-
nity throughout the years.  Various 
members of our community joined in 
with the Enchanted Florist by making 
financial donations that went toward 
these thoughtful gifts.     
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Another highlight this month was when  
when interested residents picked out 
pumpkins and then painted faces on 
them for Halloween decorations.  As 
you can see, they turned out very cute.     

PETAL IT FORWARD 


